

316A STATE ROAD GREAT BARRINGTON, MA 01230

PH 413-528-1985 | FX 413-528-0192 info@constructberkshire.org

OFFICERS

Elizabeth Rosenberg President

> Neil Hirsch Vice President

Elaine Silberstein Secretary

Keith Seidman *Treasurer*

BOARD MEMBERS

Michael Alper Stacey Billups Hinda Bodinger Robert Bogomolny **Peter Cherneff** Tony Chojnowski **Betty Farbman** Jane Glaser Wanda Houston Laura Jordahl Barbara Manring Christa Montano Mark Rosengren Deborah Ryan Anne Schnesel Richard Slutzky **Barney Stein**

Jane Ralph

Executive Director

October 8, 2021

Elizabeth Rosenberg Chair, New Marlborough Affordable Housing Committee

Dear Elizabeth and Members of the committee.

Attached please find Construct's feasibility study to acquire and recreate Cassillis Farm as workforce and affordable housing. This ambitious project will make a significant difference to south Berkshire households and New Marlborough employers providing a range of affordable housing of which we can all be proud.

The project will require significant investment by many parties -Construct, individual, corporate and governmental investors. The most important of which are the local New Marlborough leaders on your committee.

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss moving forward.

Sincerely,

Jane

Jane Ralph

Construct, Inc. is a 501(C) (3) non-profit agency. Our Federal Tax is 23-7099108. In accordance with IRS regulations, your donation may be tax-deductible. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.





